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Please join us at the Museum of Flight
Saturday, March 12, 2011

6:30 PM

Compass Housing Alliance
Auction Gala and Dinner

Tickets: $150 
Early Bird ticket rate: $125
Early Bird table rate (10 seats): $1,250
(Early Bird rate available until Feb. 11th)

Register online:
www.compasshousingalliance.org
206-357-3138

Register Now
for an evening of fine dining and fabulous auction 
items in support of Compass Housing Alliance!  

You Are Invited







The Spirit, a publication of the Northwest Washington 
Synod of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America 
(ELCA), is intended for members, leaders, and clergy  

of synod congregations and organizations. 
Congregations are encouraged to copy The Spirit and 
include it in their own newsletters. The Spirit can be 

downloaded from the Synod website.
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Information for the March issue of The Spirit is due to the Synod 
Office by Wednesday, February 2.

Northwest Washington Synod Assembly
The 2011 Northwest Washington Synod 

Assembly will take place on Friday, May 13, and 
Saturday, May 14, at the Lynnwood Convention 
Center in Lynnwood.

The theme for this year’s assembly is 
centered around two ELCA Campaigns: the 
ELCA Malaria Campaign and the ELCA HIV and 
AIDS Campaign. 

In sub-Saharan Africa, one in five childhood 
deaths is due to malaria. And AIDS has 
claimed the lives of more than 25 million people 
worldwide with sub-Saharan Africa hardest 
hit by this pandemic. Learn how the ELCA is 
responding at www.lutheransnw.org/assembly. 
This year’s Assembly will require voting 
members to elect members to the Consultation 
Committee and the Discipline Committee. 

Nominations and resolutions are due to 
the Synod Office by March 1. The Resolution 

and Nomination Forms are available on the 
homepage (under Spotlight) as well as on the 
Synod Assembly page.

As material becomes available, documents  
will be posted on-line on the assembly website. 
Material will not be mailed to congregations prior 
to the assembly.  (Notebooks with the materials 
posted on the website will be available at the 
Assembly.)

Voting members, observers, and visitors 
will again need to register on-line through the 
synod’s website.

Please check back to the synod’s website 
often at www.lutheransnw.org/assembly.

Assembly Co-Coordinators are Carolyn 
Norton, member at St. Luke’s in Bellevue, 
and Debi Gatto, member at Glendale 
Lutheran in Burien. They can be reached at 
synodassembly@lutheransnw.org.

Here ‘n There
n	Check out the new Living Lutheran website. 

LivingLutheran.com is a place where ELCA 
members across the US can go for fresh, 
daily stories of inspiration and conversation 
about what it means to be Lutheran. 

n	In January Faith Lutheran in Everett 
presented checks to support their five ministry 
partners who the congregation recognizes as 
doing the Lord’s work to sever their neighbors 
in need. Their ministry partners are: Bethany 
of the Northwest, Domestic Violence Services 
of Snohomish County, the South Everett 
Neighborhood Center/Familias Unitas and 
Lutheran World Hunger. This year members 
also donated to the burn victim center.

n	On March 19 members of First in Bothell 
will celebrate their 125th anniversary with a 
banquet.

n	On January 29 the High School Youth at 
Faith Lutheran in Seattle will be sorting 
food, assisting clients in picking up food and 
whatever else needs to be done to help the 
clients at North Helpline Food Bank in Lake 
City.

n	Members at Our Redeemer Lutheran in 
Seattle put together Move-Out Kits. These 
kits are given to residents of the Compass’ 

Men’s Program when they move out. The kit 
contains the essentials to create a new home. 
And, the High School Youth recently fed more 
than 100 residents of Tent City III!

n	Central in Everett gave 106 Thanksgiving 
and Christmas food baskets needy families.  
The total marks their 106 years as a 
congregation.
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